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Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the NVTP. I have lived and recreated full-time in the Gunnison

Valley since 1996. I now raise my two children in this valley and have a vested interest in our future trails on their

behalf as well. I am strongly in support of the invaluable process of obtaining public comment to help ensure

everyone's voice is recognized in the future planning of trails and recreation opportunities in our beloved valley.

With that, I am in favor of the following:

 

* Public trail access on Snodgrass Mountain. Please reconsider addressing public trail alignments on Snodgrass

Mountain back into the NVTP. This is a community trail and should be aligned on public lands accordingly to

avoid closures and changes at the whim of private interests.

* Eccher Gulch #559/Granite Basin #558 being reconsidered for inclusion into the NVTP.

* Sustainable, properly aligned trail options with easy to moderate grades in the Lake Irwin/Dyke/Kebler Pass

corridor. With focus on attractive trail options thus removing recreationalists from dangerous, busy, dusty roads

which do not serve to enhance the user experience. I especially support reconsideration of CBMBA[rsquo]s

proposed northern portion of the trail from FS 826.1a to the Irwin Campground.

* The original alignment of the Upper Upper to Brush Creek Trailhead as proposed by CBMBA. The current

proposed trail in the IDT refinement presents several detrimental aspects. I am in support of a potential seasonal

closure for ranching permits as a fair and equitable outcome to appease all concerned parties.

* Strand Bonus to 409 trail as proposed.

* Budd Connection - Ambush to Tent City as proposed.

* Deer Creek to Tent City singletrack in its entirety. 100% singletrack Deer Creek experience from end to end.

* Teocalli Trail Extension as proposed.

* Reno Divide Road Parallel Trail as proposed.

* Strongly in favor of reconsidering the Upper Cement Creek Trail from Upper Cement Creek Trail to Crystal. I

am a frequent traveler in this zone and this trail is a needed amenity to remove trail users from a busy, narrow

road with frequent OHV traffic.

* Cement Creek Trail - Lower Cement Creek Trail to Caves as proposed.

* Bear Creek Reroute as proposed.

* The rerouting of Doctor Park #424 around the unsustainable low, wet, forested area.

* Day Use Areas and Trailhead improvements. Infrastructure improvements for current and future users to enjoy.

 

Thank you!


